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Phone: 4655 8049 John Street
Fax: 4655 3269 Camden
Email: Camden-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au NSW 2570

11 October 2023

Parent and Carer Survey
Dear Parents and Carers,

Camden Public School continues to strengthen and develop how we cater for the needs of our community.

As part of this ongoing process we would ask that you take 15 minutes and fill out the Partners in Learning
Parent Survey.

Below is information about the survey and a link to access the survey online.

About the Survey

The survey is called ‘The Partners in Learning Parent Survey’ and is for parents and carers of Camden Public
School students. It is designed to clarify and strengthen the important relationship between home and
school by gaining insights into parent/carer and staff communication, activities and practices at home, and
parent/carer voice on school support of learning and behaviour.

The survey results help to build an accurate and timely picture that Camden Public School can use for
practical improvements.

How does it work?
Parents/carers take the survey online in their own time. The survey usually takes less than 15 minutes and
is anonymous. The online survey will close on Friday 3 November, 2023.

The link to access the survey is below:

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/dgddt

What does it ask?
The parent survey asks parents/carers a range of questions related to the following drivers of student
outcomes:

e Parents feel welcome

e Parents are informed

e Parents support learning at home
e School supports learning

e School supports positive behaviour
e Safety

e Inclusion

e Parent participation at school
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Nick de Wilde
Relieving Principal



